

## MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE



## **Education and Training Advisory Subcommittee Meeting**

Orange County Emergency Medical Services has cancelled the Education and Training Advisory Subcommittee meeting scheduled for Wednesday, April 1, 2020.

EMS made this decision based upon:

- A recommendation issued by the California Department of Public Health on smaller gatherings that do not allow social distancing of six feet per person; and
- The March 17, 2020 order made by the County Health Officer, Dr. Nichole Quick, prohibiting all public and private gatherings of any number of people, including at places of work until 11:59 pm on March 31, 2020.

As this meeting was scheduled for April 1, 2020, soon after the end of the Health Officer's order, and given the fact that the order may be revised and/or extended at any time, we felt it prudent to cancel this meeting.

A copy of this order may be seen on the County home page (<u>www.ocgov.com</u>) or by using the link seen below:

http://www.ochealthinfo.com/phs/about/epidasmt/epi/dip/prevention/novel\_coronavirus.

**Contact:** Eileen Endo

Phone: (714) 834-3507 Email: eendo@ochca.com